WDNR Project Quarterly Reporting
Reporting Period: July 1, 2016 — September 30, 2016

Project Name: St. Louis River AOC lidar project

Name and Contact Info: Zachary Nienow, Ayres Associates Project Manager,
nienowz@ayresassociates.com, 608-443-1207

Overall Project Status Summary: During this period the project was under review by WI DNR. The DNR
provided an email with a couple questions in July. These calls were reviewed by Ayres Associates, and
appropriate fixes were made and delivered via FTP on 9/6/16. The final reports were generated for the
project.

Budget Update: Include amount expended, subcontracts or subgrants awarded, jobs created, and
local services or products purchased (for this reporting period).

10% of the project budget was used for QC fixes and reporting.

Work accomplished this reporting period:
QC review by DNR and fixes made by Ayres Associates

Final reports generated

Work goals for coming reporting period:

Project is closed out; no additional reporting periods expected.



